From:

Sent: 06 September 2017 17:09
To: Blackcountrycorestra
Subject: Halesowen's countryside

Please do not ‘give away’ our very special countryside around Halesowen. We need green spaces to enrich
our lives and to help us cope in this ever-busy world. Children need green spaces to run and also learn
how to care for plants/trees/insects/animals. They are the adults of the future and need to learn how to
care for the environment they live in.

It is so very important to all of us and if you allow it to be developed and built upon it will be gone






